
  

 

Statement of 
Commitment 

AUSTRALIAN 
INDUSTRY 
CAPABILITY (AIC) 
PROGRAM 

At BGIS, we are deeply committed to 
fostering a robust and resilient Australian 
Industry. Guided by the Australian Industry 
Capability (AIC) Program principles, we 
pledge to actively support and engage with 
Australian industries, particularly in Defence 
procurement.  
Our commitment is rooted in a strategic 
approach that prioritises the inclusion of 
local businesses, small to medium 
enterprises, and Indigenous enterprises in 
our supply chains. We understand the 
importance of developing a sustainable and 
competitive Australian defence industrial 
base. To this end, we will ensure that our 
procurement practices and business 
strategies align with the AIC Program’s 
objectives. This includes market testing to 
explore opportunities for Australian industry 
participation, ensuring technology transfer, 
and supporting innovation, research, and 
development within Australia.  

Our engagement with the AIC Program is 
more than a compliance measure; it is a 
core part of our mission to contribute to the 
national economy and support the long-
term development of Australian industry. 
We are dedicated to maximising the 
economic benefits of our operations to the 
Australian community. We will regularly 
review and adjust our strategies to meet the 
evolving needs of the Defence sector.  
BGIS is proud to play a role in building a 
stronger, more capable Australian industry. 
We look forward to collaborating with 
partners across the industry to achieve our 
shared national development and security 
objectives.  
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